North Yorkshire Building Control Partnership

Held at Galtres Centre, Easingwold on Wednesday 19 October 2016

Present

Councillors Raper, Lunn (Vice-Chairman), Chatt (Chairman) and Phillips

In Attendance

Sara-Jane Hill, Mandy Burchell, Keith Cadman, Rob Harper and Trevor Watson

Minutes

14 Apologies for absence

Cllr Wilson-Petch, Callum McKeon and Mick Jewitt.

Minutes Public Pack, 29.06.16 North Yorkshire Building Control Partnership

Resolved

That the minutes of the meeting held on the 29 June 2016 be approved and signed by the chairman as a correct record.

16 **Urgent Business**

There were no items of urgent business.

17 **Declarations of Interest**

There were no declarations of interest.

18 **Performance Report**

The Head of Building Control presented a report detailing the Building Control Partnership's operational performance to 30 September 2016.

Resolved

That the report be noted.

19 **Monitoring Report**

The Head of Building Control presented the Monitoring Report for the period of April 2016 to September 2016.

Resolved

That the report be noted.

20 Any other business that the Chairman decides is urgent.

It was put forward by the Chairman that the number of Board meetings be reduced from four to three.

Resolved

All agreed that the meetings be reduced from four to three a year.

As there were no other items of urgent business, the meeting finished at 2.15pm.

21 Date of the next meetings

Wednesday 22 February 2017 Wednesday 28 June 2017 Wednesday 18 October 2017